
Mayfair, 5001.

86,Brook Street.
Wl.

November 20th, 1931.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am writing to inform you that I have 

notice from the Presidènt of the Royal College

received the following

of Physicians at Edinburgh :

_ a MeetinS of College held on Wednesday, the
14th October 1931, it was resolved, that, in view of the 
ha.ional Situation, the ceremonies in connection with the 
Celebration of the 250th Anniversary of the Foundation of
the College be postponed to a future date to be determined 
by the College".

1 much regret, therefore, that I shall not have the honour of 

my Alma Mater on that occasion, 

ation on the subject regarding future 

you know at once .

representing 

Should T receive any further communic-

arrangements 1 will of course let

Believe me ,
Yours very sincerely,

Sir Arthur Currie , G.C .M.Cr. , K.C ,B . , 
McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.


